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VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH REOPENS WATERWAY TO  
RECREATIONAL WATER ACTIVITIES 

 

(Stafford, Va.) – The Virginia Department of Health and Rappahannock Area Health District 
announced today that the portion of Aquia Creek in Stafford County that was under a swimming 
advisory from the crossing of Aquia Drive to Government Island due to a sewage spill has been 
reopened. The section was closed August 25, due to a release of raw sewage in the area. The 
waterway reopened for recreational activities effective today August 30, 2023. The 
Rappahannock Area Health District has monitored water quality in the waterway since the raw 
sewage release occurred, and water sampling results confirm that the area is now safe for 
recreational water activities.   

For more information regarding recreation water safety tips, visit www.SwimHealthyVA.com 
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